
TANZANIA BUREAU OF STANDARDS (TBS) 

 

                                                          

NOTICE TO CALIBRATION CUSTOMERS 

 

Dear Esteemed Calibration Customers, 

TBS Metrology laboratory would like to inform you that has applied for voluntary 

suspension of accreditation of Temperature metrology (in house calibration only) 

for the following items; Thermocouple, Platinum Resistance Thermometers, Liquid-

in-Glass thermometers, Resistance Temperature Devices & thermistors, Digital 

thermometers with thermocouples and Data loggers. 

The voluntary suspension is due to shifting of Temperature metrology from an old 

laboratory building to a new laboratory building. 

Therefore, we inform you that if such equipment will be brought at TBS laboratory for 

calibration will not have accreditation log but for those calibrated onsite will remain 

under accreditation. 

NB: Suspension period: two months from 7th October to 6th December 2021. 

 

Sorry for any inconveniences caused by this suspension 

                                                      Issued by  

                                                       

                                                Gladness Kaseka 

                             Head of Public Relations and Marketing 


